

## RSSAC Admin Teleconference

Wednesday, 13 January 2021 15:30 UTC

### Action Items

1. Review of Action Items from 6 January Meeting
2. RSSAC February meeting [draft agenda](#)
  - AI: OS to start sending RSSAC meeting calendar invitations a month in advance.
    - a. ICANN70 Planning and RSSAC ICANN70 schedule
      - AI: OS to start drafting RSSAC ICANN70 schedule after the ICANN70 Planning call on Thursday, 14 Jan.
      - AI: OS to reach out to Ken and Abdulkarim to see if they would like to have the March WP meetings as part of ICANN70.
3. FY22 Additional Budget Requests
  - AI: SS and AM to edit the draft request form in light of the Local Perspective Tool WP discussion that took place on 12 Jan and share it with the RSSAC Admin Team. The document will then be shared with the RSSAC next week and run by Ken, Abdulkarim and Ray.
  - AI: BV to draft a text to request funding from his RSO for this work and share it with KR.
    - a. [Draft RSSAC request](#)
4. AOB
  - a. Comments from Wes Hardaker on OCTO-021: DNS Root Service Operations
  - b. Summary of Action Items